
Selectmen’s Meeting 

November 23, 2009 

4:00 pm 

 
A meeting of the Board was held on the above date in the Fred B Morgan Jr. Meeting 

Room, Town Hall. Members present were Margaret Serpa; & Arthur Smadbeck. Also 

present was Town Administrator, Pamela Dolby. 

 

At 4:00 pm Ms. Serpa opened the meeting. There being nothing on the agenda, she moved 

on to Board business. The Board approved the following items: 

 

The minutes from December 8, 2008. 

 

A Yard Sale permit for Elizabeth Stevens at 210 Upper Main St. on November 28, 2009. 

 

An Excavation Permit for Dudley Canada.  

 

A Request from Brion McGroarty to extend the opening date of Town Provisions through 

December 31, 2009.  

 

A one day liquor license for the Martha’s Vineyard Preservation Trust on December 11, 

2009. 

 

 

Ms. Serpa moved to adjourn at 5:10 pm. Mr. Smadbeck seconded. Unanimous.   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                      

 

 

  Respectfully submitted, 

Approved:         
           

  Kristy Rose  

          Assistant 

__________________________ 

Michael J. Donaroma, Chairman 

 

__________________________ 

Margaret E. Serpa 

 

__________________________ 

Arthur Smadbeck 

Board of Selectmen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 14, 2009 


